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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation p Gj'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission [
Uashington, D. C. 20553 Q g\F -

,

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Acting Chief g
5Licensing Branch No. 4 .j o - /f

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station 'Qf f3
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370 -

Dear Mr. Denton:

The Interim Data Report for the EPRI PWR Safety and Relief Valve Test Program
was transmitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission via Mr. R. C. Youngdahl's
letter'of July 1, 1981. This report summarizes the test data collected to
date on safety and relief valves. The McGuire safety and relief valves are
being tested in the EPRI program. Duke Pcwer Company will submit test evalu-
ations and other plant specific data on a set edule consistent vith Mr. Youngdahl's
letter of December 15, 1980 as modified by his letter of July 1, 1981. .

Mr. Youngdahl's July 1, 1981 letter also discussed a proposed EPRI program
for testing block valves. Duke Power Company is involved in the development
of this program which will be discussed with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
in mid July, 1981.

Very truly yours,

h wh H wt

William O. Parker, Jr. / /
THH/php

cc: M. J. Graham J. P. O'Reilly

NRC Resident-Inspector U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
McGuire Nuclear Station Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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